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March 1, 2023 
 

 
 
MEMORANDUM FOR JEFFREY D. FEIT 
 PROGRAM MANAGER 
 DOE TECHNICAL STANDARDS PROGRAM 
 OFFICE OF NUCLEAR SAFETY 
 OFFICE OF ENVIRONMENT, HEALTH, SAFETY AND  
    SECURITY 
 
FROM: MICHAEL J. SILVERMAN 
 DIRECTOR 
 OFFICE OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AND 
    ES&H REPORTING 
 OFFICE OF ENVIRONMENT, HEALTH, SAFETY AND  
    SECURITY 
 
SUBJECT: Publication of New Technical Standard  
 
 
Department of Energy (DOE) Technical Standard 1241-2023, Implementing Release and 
Clearance of Property Requirements was approved for publication after review, comment, and 
concurrence in RevCom. 
 
Please publish the attached DOE Technical Standard as a new STD on the DOE Technical 
Standards Program webpage at: https://www.standards.doe.gov. 
 
The point of contact for this document is Mr. Mike Stewart, Office of Public Radiation Protection 
and can be reached at (202) 586-6444 or by e-mail at mike.stewart@hq.doe.gov. 
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